PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of Centerton, Arkansas that the City of Centerton will conduct a public hearing at 6:00 P.M. on April 13, 2022 prior to the special meeting of the City Council at City Hall located at 210 Municipal Drive, Centerton, Arkansas 72719.  The public hearing will be held for the purpose of setting the increased rates or charges for water and sewer services supplied by the City of Centerton’s water and sewer facilities.
Dated April 3, 2022.








 Todd Wright, City Clerk

